
 
 
 
The Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees met in special 

session at the Bainbridge Town Hall on Saturday, November 23, 
2002 to consider the financing of the new Police Station and 
proposed Community Center and to consider any other necessary 
business. Those present were trustees Mr. Samuel Desiderio, Mr. 
Charles Hesse, and Mr. Christopher Horn and clerk Susan R. 
Angelino.  Mr. Desiderio presided and called the meeting to 
order at 9:00 A.M. 
  
NEW BUSINESS 
 
 The trustees met with Township Financial Advisor Alan 
Weilacher and Steve Szanto, Senior Managing Consultant from 
Public Financial Management for a discussion on ways to finance 
the proposed Police Station and Community Center. Mr. Szanto’s 
recommendation would be to hire his firm as bond consultant and 
select a bond counsel. 
 
YMCA Centerville Mills Camp 
 
 The trustees discussed the delay of the closing of the 
Centerville Mills Camp and felt there were entities out there 
that would like to preserve instead of develop the land.  Mr. Ed 
Dell, Auburn-Bainbridge Recreation Board Director, prepared a 
program utilization for the trustees as to how Kenston Community 
Ed could use the camp facilities. 
 

Since there was no further business to come before this 
meeting of the Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees, the 
meeting was adjourned at 11:00 A.M. 
 


